
HUD and DOJ Statement Regarding
Reasonable Modifications (2008)

The Department of Justice (“DOJ”) and the Department of Housing and Urban
Development (“HUD”) are jointly responsible for enforcing the federal Fair Housing
Act (the “Act”), which prohibits discrimination in housing on the basis of race, color,
religion, sex, national origin, familial status, and disability. One type of disability
discrimination prohibited by the Act is a refusal to permit, at the expense of the
person with a disability, reasonable modifications of existing premises occupied or to
be occupied by such person if such modifications may be necessary to afford such
person full enjoyment of the premises. HUD and DOJ frequently respond to
complaints alleging that housing providers have violated the Act by refusing
reasonable modifications to persons with disabilities. This Statement provides
technical assistance regarding the rights and obligations of persons with disabilities
and housing providers under the Act relating to reasonable modifications.
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25 Aug 2017

Court Rules that Same Sex Parent can Move Forward with Discrimination Suit
Against the State of Idaho

In an important step in securing equal rights for same-sex couples, a federal court
ruled yesterday that an unmarried, lesbian mother can continue her fight to be
recognized as the parent daughter.
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17 Jan 2017

ILAS receives funds to help seniors from Idaho National Laboratory

IDAHO LEGAL AID RECEIVES $1,440 GRANT Idaho National Laboratory, on behalf…
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